
Feedback on Prepaid Service Duration 

Extension 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide feedback regarding the recent 

extension on the duration of my prepaid service plan with [Service Provider's Name]. 

Firstly, I would like to express my appreciation for the decision to extend the prepaid service 

duration. This adjustment has greatly improved my overall experience and has allowed me to 

continue enjoying uninterrupted services. 

However, I would like to suggest that more communication regarding the extension be provided 

in the future. Clearer notifications could help clients like myself plan our usage more effectively. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your response and continued great 

service. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 

[Your Account Number] 


